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September 3, 2018 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

It is with great pleasure to recommend Mrs. Kailyn Angella for your consideration as a teacher in your 
school.  I have had the opportunity to work with Mrs. Angella for the past few years as her principal 
and colleague.  In that time, Kailyn established herself as an integral member of the Korea 
International School, Early Childhood Education (ECE) department.  She demonstrated great 
leadership and mentoring abilities through the development of our new transdisciplinary Reggio Emilia 
approach to learning. 
 

Mrs. Angella is a talented educator that is focused on creating an effective and safe learning 
environment.  She designs learning opportunities for her students through well developed lessons that 
are tailored to individual student strengths and that challenge their growth areas.  Mrs. Angella creates 
an atmosphere where students are willing to take risks and accept that failure is a natural part of  the 
learning process. Kailyn works with her teaching assistants, students, and parents to set high 
expectations for learning and provides the support and guidance necessary for each student to meet 
or exceed those expectations. 
 

Mrs. Angella has set high personal and professional expectations for herself as well and has 
implemented a clear plan for accomplishing these goals.  She is an active participant at staff 
in-services, conferences and building level trainings; she listens during the information gathering 
process and always has insightful opinions to share.  Her commitment to teaching and learning is 
what makes her such an asset to our school and an invaluable member of our community.  
 

Mrs. Angella understands the art and science involved in making any learning environment engaging 
and effective.   She is an active listener and has the ability to work collaboratively with her team to 
reach department and school wide goals.  Kailyn is always working to improve her teaching practices 
and the school community.  Her reflective nature, natural leadership qualities and passion for learning 
will be an asset to any organization.  Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further assistance.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Justin O’Connor 

 


